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From:                              Jeffrey King
Sent:                               Thursday, September 15, 2011 1:04 PM
To:                                   Leah Boggs
Subject:                          solar update
 
 
Here is some information that you can share with the Energy Committee:
 
1. The EPA has fully funded the second phase - which consists of detailed feasibility studies for each participating agency
2. So far 9 agencies have confirmed their participation and have scheduled for site visits
3. The site visits are currently underway this week and next week, with a second round planned for October
4. 10 agencies have not yet confirmed their participation, but the window to confirm will be closing by the end of September
5. There are as many as 100 sites that will be surveyed in detail for the feasibility studies
6. Each participating agency will have their own report and MWCOG will get a summary report
7. Next steps for planning is to strategically bundle the viable sites and prepare for approval to proceed with procurement in
January 2013
8. The effort is still on target to evaluate at least 20MW of potential capacity across 100 sites and up to 15 agencies
 
Hope that helps!
 
Best,
Ben
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